
Becoming an Outdoors-Woman 

Staying Safe In Bear Country
July 22 & 23, 2020

Rabbit Creek Shooting Park, Anchorage

The Becoming an Outdoors-Woman Program
Staying Safe In Bear Country Class!
If you spend much time outdoors in Alaska, you stand a good 
chance of encountering a bear.  This class will cover:
• Bear Awareness & Safety
• Firearm Safety
• Shotgun Operation & Ammunition 
• Shooting Fundamentals

COST: 
• $100 includes instruction, safety equipment, program 

materials, firearm use, ammunition and refreshments. 

PREREQUISITES:
• No firearm experience necessary
• Participant must be legally able to possess a firearm
• Pregnant or nursing women should contact physician before 

registering

CLASS NOTES:
• Part of this class is conducted as a live fire exercise on the 

range and can be physically demanding and challenging. It is 
recommended that participants have the ability to hold a 
shotgun and withstand minimal recoil. 

• Class will be held at the Rabbit Creek Shooting Park       
6:00—10:00 PM on both nights.

REGISTRATION:
• Advanced registration is required and space is limited to 10 

participants, so sign up early!

For additional information please contact:
Katelyn Zonneville at 907-267-2534 
dfg.dwc.southcentralbow@alaska.gov
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